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HB 5202 

Fee Ratification 
 

HB 5202 ratifies fee changes approved by the Department of Administrative Services and 

adopted administratively by the following agencies: Board of Licensed Professional 

Counselors and Therapists, Department of Consumer and Business Services, Department 

of Environmental Quality, Occupational Therapy Licensing Board, Board of Pharmacy, 

Board of Psychology, Department of Agriculture, Oregon Health Authority, and Oregon 

Liquor Control Commission. 

 

The Capital Construction Subcommittee recommends HB 5202 be reported out do pass. 


	Representative Smith
	SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION
	HB 5202 Fee Ratification

